
Village Hall closed Thursday, Friday 
Posted: Dec. 17, 2021 
 
Tinley Park Village Hall, 16250 S. Oak Park Ave., will be closed all day on 
Thursday, Dec. 23 in observance of Christmas Eve and Friday, Dec. 24 in 
observance of Christmas Day. Village Hall hours will return to normal on 
Monday, Dec. 27. Happy holidays to all! 


